
June 1, 2019 

 

Aloha Hilo Primary Care Providers! 

 

I am moving offices: 

OLD location: 50 Ululani St. Hilo (previous 688 Kinoole Ste 207 & 321 Kinoole St) 

NEW office:  83 Maika’i St. Hilo for appointments Mon/Tue/Wed. OPEN 6/1/19 

 

(I am still contracted to see patients at Hui Malama Ola Na Oiwi, Thur/Fri weekly.) 

 

Please use the NEW Referral Form starting TODAY (attached).   

• I have attached a list of patients who were referred to the old location and not 

scheduled. 

• Please send a New referral for these patients listed so I may schedule an appointment 

for them. 

Mahalo for continuing to support nutrition education for your patients and my services. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 808.430.6735 or stacy.haumea@gmail.com  

  

Warmest aloha,  

 

Stacy Haumea Dr. BH, RDN, CDE 

mailto:stacy.haumea@gmail.com

